Mind Your Risks Webinar Survey Email
Subject: Feedback Requested: How Black Men Can Help Prevent Stroke and Dementia Later in Life
We would like to invite you to participate in a quick survey about the webinar, How Black men can help prevent stroke and dementia later in life, you attended from 6:30 – 7:30 pm EST on June 27, 2022. This should take no longer than 5-10 minutes to complete.  Your answers will help us improve this webinar for the future. If you are willing to participate, please continue to the following link: 
Your participation is voluntary. This means that you are free to choose not to take part or to skip certain questions. There is no penalty if you choose not to respond. However, your complete participation will help improve this webinar for future sessions. 
We are not collecting any personal information about you, and your responses will not be linked in any way to your name or email address. Government personnel will not have access to your name, address, or email address; they will only have access to your responses. Government personnel will not be able to trace your responses back to you. Responses will be reported for the whole group, not at the individual level. If you have any questions about this survey at any time, please contact the survey administrator by emailing pi@forsmarshgroup.com.
To learn more about NINDS’ Mind Your Risks® campaign, visit mindyourrisks.nih.gov. 

Thank you,
Email Signature 

